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ITEM 7

Bullet Point 3

(Please add)

Cllr Cooper stated that NHS Lanarkshire had not taken the decision to close the X-Ray Department that it was a Scottish Government decision to close provision. She stated it was part of a Scotland wide reorganisation of health provision in Primary and Acute care.   She stated that NHS Lanarkshire was only implementing decisions made by the Scottish Government.   


ITEM 11

I did not state at the meeting that I was being harassed on Facebook

Cllr Cooper asked that it was minuted that she was making a formal complaint to the Community Council that she was being consistently harassed at Community Council Meetings about the veracity of her having sent a letter of objection to SEPA.   Cllr Cooper asked that it was minuted that she had taken the following steps:

· as a constituent signed the petition that came around the doors
· as a family a letter of objection had gone to SEPA
· made a donation to the Action Group Fund
· attended Action Group meeting
· as a Councillor had submitted a letter objecting to the granting of a license.


She stated that SEPA did not have a website of objection letters from the public.  They do, however, have a Public Register that can be viewed by visiting East Kilbride in person.  She stated that at the time of her contact with SEPA neither her letter nor Cllr Campbell’s were available to be viewed as SEPA stated they were behind with recording these.   John Young stated that he had a letter from SEPA that confirmed that Cllr Campbell’s letter was available to be viewed.   Cllr Cooper stated that she would not answer the question of the letter again as her answer was as previously and repeatedly stated and clearly her word was not good enough.   The chair stated that as a politician she was open to answering difficult questions when asked.   She stated that she was not opposed to answering any question but not the same question with the same answer at every meeting.   Cllr Cooper stated that she would in due course provide the Chair of the Murray Drive Residents Association and Stonehouse Community Council with a copy of the letter of objection.
